
Thank you for your email. Since I was unable to attach my letter in the website submission I attach it now for 
your consideration.

Kind regards

Nicky Walsh | Marketing Manager
OPEC Systems | Creating Intelligent Environmental Engineering Solutions
48-50, 7 Narabang Way, Belrose NSW 2085
Mobile +61 404 954 158 | Direct Line +61 2 9454 2513
Main Line +61 2 9454 2500 | Fax +61 2 9975 7808
nwalsh@opecsystems.com | opecsystems.com

NEW SOUTH WALES - QUEENSLAND - VICTORIA - WESTERN AUSTRALIA

Note: This email and any attachments to it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by return email, delete it, and do not read, copy, retransmit or 
otherwise deal with it. Any views expressed in this communication are those of the individual sender only. OPEC Systems does not accept liability in connection with the integrity of or errors 
in this communication, computer viruses, data corruption, interference or delay arising from or in respect of the communication.

From: DASUB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au <DASUB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Wednesday, 21 October 2020 9:46 AM
To: Nicky Walsh <nwalsh@opecsystems.com>
Subject: Submission Acknowledgment

21/10/2020 

MRS Nicky Walsh 
93 John Oxley DR 
Belrose NSW 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your submission in respect of the above-mentioned property. Please be 
reminded that under provision of the Government Information Public Access Act, all 
submissions will be posted on Council's Website against the application.

The matters that you have raised will be noted and taken into consideration in the assessment 
of the proposal process. However, please note as previously stated in the notification letter, 

Sent: 21/10/2020 9:49:17 AM
Subject: RE: Submission Acknowledgment
Attachments: New Life Baptist Church Letter - Walsh.pdf; 



Council will not enter into correspondence in respect of any submission due to the large 
number of submissions Council receives annually. 

Should you wish to monitor the progress of this development application, please feel free to 
visit the Planning and Development section of Council's Website at 
www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au . 

We thank you for your submission and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact Council on 1300 434 434. 

Yours faithfully 

Northern Beaches Council 

For your reference please find below a copy of your submission: 

Please see my attached letter (I cannot see where to attach my pdf so am hoping that once I submit this form I 
will have the opportunity to attach something). 

Northern Beaches Council
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